EMBASSY OF THE ARAB
REPUBLIC OF EGYPT
CANBERRA

Ref: 3/12

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt presents its compliments
to the high commission of New Zealand, and has the honour to convey the
following congratulatory message from Field Marshal Mohamed Hussein
Tantawi, Chief of the Supreme Council of the Armed Forces, Arab Republic
of Egypt, to His Excellency the Honourable Sir Jerry Mateparae Governor-
General of New Zealand, on the occasion of New Zealand National Day.

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Government House (Protocol Branch) the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Quote:
H.E. the Honourable Sir Jerry Mateparae,
Governor-General of New Zeeland

It is with immense pleasure that I extend to Your Excellency heartfelt
congratulations on the anniversary of the National Day of New Zealand.

I wish you all the best of health and happiness and your friendly people
evermore progress and prosperity.

Highest consideration and appreciation.

Field Marshal Mohamed Hussein Tantawi
Chief of the Supreme Council of the Armed Forces
Unquote:

3" Feb 2012

To: H.E. the Honourable Sir Jerry Mateparae Governor-General
Government House
Private Bag 39995
Wellington Mail Center
Lower Hutt 5045
New Zealand
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